
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-471 19th October 2022 
 

 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

request information on the employment of prosthetic and orthotic 
professions within your Trust.  

Please find attached the questionnaire completed as requested.  
 

The professions considered within the prosthetic and orthotic 
professions are: 

• Prosthetists 
• Orthotists 

• Prosthetics and orthotics apprentices 
• Prosthetic/orthotic support workers (a support worker works with 

registered staff to deliver service user care, this is different to 
admin only roles) 

• Prosthetic/orthotic technicians 
• Prosthetics and orthotics technician apprentices 

 


